
 

CITY OF NOVATO 

CANCELLATION OF DESIGN REVIEW WORKSHOP  

LAUREL RIDGE SENIOR APARTMENTS  

REDWOOD BOULEVARD 

APN 125-580-16 

  

Notice is hereby given that the Design Review Commission workshop scheduled for on Wednesday, September 2, 

2015, at 7:30 PM in the Novato City Hall at 901 Sherman Avenue, Novato, California, to consider the site design, 

massing, and conceptual architecture for the Laurel Ridge Senior Apartments is cancelled.   The project applicant, 

USA Properties, requested additional time to study and prepare design revisions for the senior apartment project. A 

future workshop date will be announced via a mailed public notice. 

 

For information regarding the above noted project, please contact Steve Marshall, Principal Planner at (415) 899-

8942 or smarshall@novato.org.  It is recommended that an appointment be made with the project staff member prior 

to visiting the City offices.  The City of Novato Community Development Department is located at 922 Machin 

Avenue, Novato, CA 94945. The Department is open Monday through Friday (closed every other Friday, 

including August 28, 2015) 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Community Development Director                                                                  File Reference: P2015-054 

 

                                                

mailto:smarshall@novato.org

